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Comprehensive Rezoning Work Session 
 
Westminster, MD, Friday, December 14, 2018 – Yesterday, during an open work session, 
Carroll County Board of Commissioners (BCC) met with county staff for the first of several work 
sessions to discuss the county’s comprehensive rezoning project.  
 
Staff from the Departments of Planning, Land & Resource Management, County Attorney and 
Economic Development comprise the rezoning concept team and met with the commissioners to 
discuss and review the first phase of the rezoning project which involves only the text for the  
commercial, industrial and employment campus zoning districts. The rezoning project’s goal is to 
align the vision and language of the 2014 Carroll County Master Plan and 2018 Freedom 
Community Comprehensive Plan to county zoning. 
 
Information regarding the rezoning project is located on the carrollrezoning.org website. There 
will be further work sessions on the subject to be scheduled at a future date.  
 
The work session is available for viewing on the county YouTube channel. In addition, all 
meetings will be replayed on Comcast Channel 24.   
 

### 

https://youtu.be/rZNdsasVpJI

